EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT



Luxembourg,

110869 13.05.2002

Mr Bedford Nwabueze Umez 511 South Whiting Street Baytown 77522 Texas USA

Dear Sir,

On behalf of the Secretary-General, I should like to thank you for your e-mail of 07.03.2002 which has been duly recorded and forwarded to the Committee on Petitions, which will consider whether it is admissible as a petition.

Should you require any further information, please contact the European Parliament, Committee on Petitions Schuman-Building, L-2929 Luxembourg. Fax: 00352 4300-22670, quoting the reference L-42/2002.

Yours sincerely,

Helmut BETZ
Principal Administrator